
 

 

American Engineering 
4020 Westchase Boulevard, Suite 450 
Raleigh, NC 27607 
919.469.1101 
www.american-ea.com 

April 1, 2025 

Ms. Jacqueline Thompson 
Bolten & Menk 
418 S Dawson Street 
Raleigh, NC 27601

Subject: Tucker Wilking Preliminary Plat 
Preliminary Submittal, PSP 23-01; AE Project ID: R210017 
 

Dear Ms. Thompson, 

We are in receipt of your comment letter dated January 30, 2024 for the above referenced Preliminary 
Subdivision Plan. The following have been uploaded for your review and approval: 

• Referenced Preliminary Subdivision Plan set 

Specifically, we have modified the plan in response to comments in your letter as noted below. 

SHEET C2.2 
1. 2024 NCDOT ramp details are now active. Consider implementing for CDs. 

Noted.  

SHEET 6.0 
2. Please clarify the material for the 10’ sidepath. 

a. This comment also applies to Sheet C6.1. 
Material of sidepath has been added to plans.  

3. Label ramps and ramp material as concrete.  
Label has been added to ramps and material called out.  

4. Label existing 5’ concrete sidewalk that the proposed 10’ asphalt path will transiting to.  
Label has been added.  

SHEET 6.1 
5. Existing FES and CB labels are shown while structures are not shown. Please show structures or delete label 

from this page.  
Labels have been removed from this sheet.  

 
We are confident the revisions have addressed your comments. Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
jklein@american-ea.com if you have any questions or require additional information. 

Regards,  

 
Jakob P. Klein, P.E. 
Raleigh Office Manager 
American Engineering Associates – Southeast, PA, Inc. 
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